
School Council visit to 

Toner Avenue 

 
School council visited Toner Avenue School to 

look at their OPAL play scheme.  We talked to 

the OPAL ambassadors and asked them lots of 

questions of their OPAL journey so far. We then 

had a look around their outside space to 

experience their environment.  

We had a fantastic lunchtime. We have taken 

lots of ideas and inspiration from this and 

are ready to support Hebburn Lakes OPAL team 

to implement our first stage after Easter.  The 

School Council will be OPAL ambassadors for 

the Summer term and will feedback good news, 



change requests and new ideas from their 

friends.  Watch this space! 

 

Here are some of the photos taken. 

 

 
 


